

News from us

Week ending 13th January 2017

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$



From Mrs Barber Philosophy for Children

This term we are encouraging our children to participate and explore in philosophical discussions through our PSHE lessons. The children are encouraged to offer their opinions, views and ideas on statements linked to our theme Going for Goals. This is based on "The Philosophy For Children" book by Barry Hymer and Roger Sutcliffe. We will be adding a "Thunk" each week in our newsletter for you to discuss at home. This week's Thunk is: "CAN YOU FEEL HAPPY AND SAD AT THE SAME TIME?"



Book Bags and Website

Club letters

Mad Science Information



Children's Charities
Donations will be sent next week
to:

Acorns £100.00

NSPCC £ 50.00

Grace Kelly Ladybird Fund £150.00

Thank you for your generous contributions.

Manneguin Link

You can still watch our Jumper Day mannequin on our website home page or using the link below:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BGiDxW3oSFE



Stars of the week

resources.

\$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$

<u>Year 3 /4 — Finley</u> Excellent organisation of science

Year 2 - Lewis

For always having a positive attitude in his learning.

<u>Year R /1 − Ruby</u>

For super listening and hearing the rhyming words.

Arts Morning

Last week our children studied the art work of Georgia O'Keeffe. They practised their art skills in mixed age groups using watercolours, pencils, clay and pastels to create their own individual interpretations of real life flowers. The display of our art work will be in our library next week, you are welcome to drop in and view via your child's teacher.



RSPB Birdwatch

This week the children in Yr R, 1 and 2 have taken part in the RSPB Big Schools' Birdwatch. We observed and recorded the number and different types of wild birds we could find. We also closed our eyes to see how many different types of birdsongs we could recognise. The children have been encouraged to do this out of school as well as in school. Photographs are on our website.

